
Cyberbullying and  
Healthy Relationships 

 

Sponsored by the Safe & Drug Free Schools & Communities Department 

CESA 5 Presents: 

For Questions Contact: 608-742-8814 
Course Content: Genevieve @ Ext. 247 or kirchmang@cesa5.org 

Registration: Andrea @ Ext. 293 or schneitera@cesa5.org 

***REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS NOVEMBER 21 , 2011*** 

Register Online At: 
http://login.myquickreg.com/agency/event/event.cfm?eventid=2175   

 

            There are 2 steps for a new user: Create your user profile then click on the “All Events” tab to search and register for this event. 

Who Should Attend:   
Team of Middle or High School Students,  

Counselors, FCS or Health Teachers  

Refunds will only be given for cancellations received up to three working days before workshop start date. 

November 29, 2011 (Tues.) 
9:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m. 
CESA 5, 626 E. Slifer St., Portage 
Facilitators:   
Jess Kaehny, Hope House of Central WI & 
a Representative from Law Enforcement 

 

Training Description: 
 

This workshop will give students and staff 
an opportunity to experience a game about 
healthy relationships as well as the chance 
to talk with law enforcement about  
cyberbullying.  
 

Both presenters have gotten good reviews 
and this will provide a valuable learning  
experience. As technology becomes part of 
every thing we do, it is important for students 
to understand the implications of  
cyberbullying and how to stop it.  
 

One of the most important developmental 
tasks of adolescence is developing healthy 
relationships. Student teams will be able to 
use this information and provide leadership 
on these important topics when they return 
to their district.  

Registration Fee (includes lunch): 
 

ATOD Network: $30/student OR $100/team  
(Up to 4 students)* 
 

Non-ATOD Network: $40/student OR $140/team 
(Up to 4 students)* 
(Marshfield, Mauston, Reedsburg, Stevens Point, Waupaca, Wild Rose 
& WI Rapids) 
 

*Additional students are $30/each for ATOD Network 
or $40/each for Non-ATOD Network 
 

Please Note: 
There is NO COST for the adult  

attending with each team 


